
Please see these guidelines from the ASC Honors Committee regarding online offerings of 
Honors courses. Please contact Lindsey Chamberlain at chamberlain.55@osu.edu with any 
questions.  

 
 

Honors Courses and Online Offerings 
 
The ASC Honors Committee greatly values the emphasis on student and 
faculty interaction in the Honors program and as delivered by Honors courses that 
have been limited in size to facilitate this interaction.  The program is based on faculty and 
student relationships and driven by academically talented students who seek to build 
relationships across disciplines through faculty and peer interaction.  When 
joining the program, a great majority of students cited relationships with faculty and 
small honors courses as the most important benefits of the program to them.  We want to 
make sure that online offerings of honors coursework still support these interactions and 
relationships.  
 
Asynchronous Online Courses 
For completely asynchronous online courses, the committee requests that faculty incorporate 
regular synchronous interaction between the honors students and the instructor 
throughout the semester through multiple, required individual meetings or required 
attendance at office hours in which there is a structured interaction related to the course 
assignments.  Faculty should expect to accommodate students who wish to meet via Zoom or a 
comparable technology. 
 
Synchronous or Hybrid Online Courses 
For synchronous or hybrid online courses, the committee requests that proposals discuss 
mechanisms by which interaction among students and faculty is fostered in the course.  If there 
are no planned synchronous activities to foster interaction among students and faculty, the 
committee requests that faculty incorporate regular synchronous interaction 
between the honors students and the instructor throughout the semester through multiple, 
required individual meetings or required attendance at office hours in which there is a 
structured interaction related to the course assignments.  Faculty should expect to 
accommodate students who wish to meet via Zoom or a comparable technology. 
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